
 

 
 

 

Band Bonanza 
 
To celebrate Education Week and our school band program, we will be 
holding our annual ‘Band Bonanza’ on Tuesday 6 August 2024 from 
4.30pm. As your child is a member of a school band, they are asked to 
attend this event and showcase their talents. 
 
This will be an exciting afternoon with not only our school bands in 
attendance but the Hills Community Band, various past students, 
soloists and special guests performing. The afternoon is open to all 
parents, family members and friends. The entry fee is $5 per person with 
tickets available at the door.  
 
Students are able to remain at school between 3.00pm and 4.30pm and 
will be supervised by school staff. If you would like to take your child 
home, they are asked to be present and ready with their instruments at 
school 30 minutes prior to the start of the concert. Students should bring 
their full band uniform comprising of their band shirt, black dress pants 
and black shoes along with their instrument and sheet music on this day. 
 
On this day, we have also organised for all band students to attend a 
special workshop with the Hot Potato Band. Students will complete a   
90 minute workshop where they will focus on performance technique, 
improvisation & musical arrangement using a special piece of music. 
The Hot Potato Band has played at some of Australia's most loved 
music festivals and we are privileged to welcome them for these 
workshops and a performance at the Band Bonanza. The cost of this 
workshop has been built into band fees.  
 
We look forward to you and your child’s attendance at the performance. 
 
Kind Regards, 


